
Animal 
Welfare 
Regulations

on significant surgical 
procedures on animals.
Tell us what you think about proposed 
regulations for significant surgical procedures 
on animals under the Animal Welfare Act 1999.

Make a submission.   
Go to a public meeting. 
Find out more.

Go to:	 www.mpi.govt.nz/animal-consult
Phone:	 0800 00 83 33

Submissions close on  
Wednesday 24 July 2019.


